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The impact of this bill will increase rents and decrease rentals.
Owners will sale rentals or increase rents to cover legal costs and
more taxes to fund this bill.

It just crazy that you think this will help the house shortage.   Just
as the rent control law and for cause eviction have increased rents
and decrease rentals.

My Property Management business has lost 42 Units due to owners
selling there rental due to these bills.

Lori Lewis
Oregon Licensed Property Manager
Genuine Property Management
1-541-499-6766
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